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It is unfair and definitely NOT in the best interest of Oregonians to make in-person 

voting mandatory in Oregon. There are too many citizens who are unable for one 

reason or another to physically make it to the polls and voter turnout would be 

skewed to those who have cars, are mobile, etc. NOT ACCEPTABLE!! Our 

democracy is at stake here!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Marks 


